
December Brunch 
Sunday, December 16th  11:30am-2:00pm 

Enjoy a delicious buffet with Scrambled Eggs,  
Bacon, Breakfast Potatoes, Biscuits and Gravy, 
Baked Ham, Fresh Vegetable and Pastries.  
Please make reservations to attend by December 
13th. 

Reading the Green 

HIGHLAND COUNTRY CLUB    December 2018 

New Year’s Eve Buffet 
Monday, December 31st 

A dinner buffet will be served from 6:00-8:00 on 
New Year’s Eve.  This meal has become popular 
with those going to a party where dinner is not 
served, or for those that just cannot 
make it until midnight!  Families 
are welcome.  The menu will 
include several specials, but will 
become smaller as the night 
progresses, as we attempt to 
use as many items as possible.  
Please make a reservation by 
December 28th if you are 
attending. 

January 
The club is closed in January for interior painting, 
carpet cleaning and various maintenance 
projects.  There is no dining minimum in January.  
The office will be open Tuesday-Friday. If you 
wish to dine at Fort Mitchell Country Club while 
we are closed, please call 859-331-1300. FMCC 
will close in February and they are invited to visit 
Highland. 

CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PARTY 
Saturday, December 8th 
Craft Decorating 11:30am 

Visit From Santa Claus 12:15pm 
Luncheon Buffet 12:30pm 

Fritsch Marionettes 1:30pm 
This event will fill to capacity.  A waiting list will 
be started.  Cancellations must be made by 
December 6th.  No shows and cancellations after 
then will be charged.  Thank you for 
understanding.   

Our Culinary Team Can Prepare 
Your Christmas Meal 

Do you need a helping hand with Christmas 
dinner?  We can help.  Our forms are available at 
the Club.  Food will be in foil containers ready 
for you to re-heat.  Orders need to be received by 
Dec. 15th.  Pick-up is at 1:00pm on Sun. Dec 23rd. 

Employee Christmas Fund 

Many members phone the Club around this time 
of the year and inquire about making donations 
to the employee Christmas fund.  Donations to 
the fund have ranged from $20 to over $100, and 
are distributed to all members of the permanent 
staff.  Some members like to make a more 
personal gift to specific employees, and that is 
perfectly acceptable.  All of the gifts are truly 
appreciated.  Thank you in advance for your 
kindness around the holidays! 

Jay Lumpkin Retirement 
Announced 

After 43 years, Golf Professional Jay Lumpkin 
will be retiring on March 1, 2019.  In appreciation 
for his dedication, the Board awarded Jay a Life 
Membership at Highland.  “Thank you for many 
years of service.” 



Merry 
Christmas 

Follow 
HCC on 

Facebook 
& Twitter 

KEY: 
MDR=Main  

Dining Room 

HR=Highlander 
Room 

December 2018 
The calendar is subject to change.   

Always call ahead for a reservation. 
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Happy 2019! 


